
From: Boughton, Melissa <mboughton@postandcourier.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 9/12/2016 3:55:02 PM
Subject: Prescription Drug Abuse Prevention Council

Hey Chaney!
 
I am working on an update about the Prescription Drug Abuse Prevention Council, and Gavin recommended reaching 
out to you. Would you or the Governor be able to provide an update about what the Council has accomplished, what 
more can be done and the future of the Council?
 
My deadline is noon Wednesday.
 
Thanks so much!
Melissa
 
Melissa Boughton

The Post and Courier

134 Columbus St.

Charleston, SC 29403

mboughton@postandcourier.com

Office: (843) 937-5594

Mobile: (843) 830-2026

Fax: (843) 937-5579

Twitter.com/mboughtonPC
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